

TRIM Ref: SWD24/3255

Mr. Gerard Hayes Secretary Health Services Union NSW Level 2, 109 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr Hayes,

Change of Security Rosters – Liverpool Hospital

I am writing to notify you that Liverpool Hospital, South Western Sydney Local Health District (SWSLHD) will be undertaking changes to the Security Department rosters.

An increase in Senior Security Officer positions and roster improvement strategies have led to this change. Consultation with security staff has occurred, with feedback from security officers used to develop an agreed roster.

In addition, communication with the SWSLHD Health Services Union Organiser has been ongoing throughout this process.

If you would like to discuss this matter or require any further information, please contact Ms. Cara Egan, Director of Corporate Services, at 0457 514 983 or email: Cara.Egan@health.nsw.gov.au

Kind regards,

Scott McGrath
A/General Manager
Liverpool Hospital

Date: 13 01.2024.